
From: Peter Johnson  
Sent: 23 February 2022 13:54 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 

Good afternoon, 

I wish to object to the planned removal of these two London. I understand any damage to 
the Egypt Exploration Society's premises is relatively minor and an easy fix according to both 
an expert called in to assess the problem and the Egypt Exploration Society's own structural 
report. 

I work in Roger Street and the London Plane trees are wonderfully majestic and a great 
asset to the area aesthetically and environmentally. 

Save the trees! 

Yours 

Peter Johnson  

 


